
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Smoketree January 2025 
Editor: Mysty Connelly 

Exciting News: Our New Website is Coming Soon! 

 

Smoketree Neighbors, 

We’re thrilled to announce that Smoketree Swim and Recreation Club is launching a brand-new website! 
Designed with you in mind, our updated site will be your go-to destination for all things Smoketree. 

Here’s what you can expect: 

●​ Fresh, Modern Design: Showcasing our pool, facilities, and amenities like never before. 
●​ Easy Navigation: Quickly find information about memberships, events, and activities. 
●​ Membership Processing Made Simple: Renew your membership or join Smoketree online with just a 

few clicks. 
●​ Stay Connected: Access updates, newsletters, and announcements with ease. 
●​ Convenience at Your Fingertips: Membership forms, event sign-ups, and more—all online! 



Our new website is set to go live soon, and we can’t wait to share it with you. It’s a reflection of our 
commitment to enhancing your experience as part of the Smoketree community. 

Keep an eye on your inbox and our social media channels for the official launch date. Get ready to explore all 
the exciting updates, including the convenience of processing memberships directly through the website. 

Thank you for being part of what makes Smoketree Swim and Recreation Club such a special place. 

A Winter Wonderland in Smoketree 

           

 

This January, Smoketree was transformed into a breathtaking winter wonderland as snow blanketed the 
neighborhood in serene beauty. From tree-lined streets to familiar landmarks, every corner of our community 
sparkled with the magic of winter. 

The cabana, a cherished centerpiece of Smoketree, looked especially picturesque beneath its layer of fresh, 
powdery snow. Its bold red structure stood out beautifully against the icy backdrop, creating a postcard-perfect 
scene. 

Neighbors took full advantage of the rare snow day, building snowmen, enjoying sledding adventures, and 
capturing memories of this stunning winter surprise. It was a moment that reminded us of the charm and 
warmth of our community, even in the coldest months. 

As we look back on this snowy highlight, we hope it brought as much joy to your family as it did to the entire 
neighborhood. Stay cozy, Smoketree! 

 

 

 



 

Cookies for Cops: Sweet Gratitude for Our Local Heroes 

 

A big thank you to everyone who contributed delicious treats for our annual Cookies for Cops initiative! This 
year, the goodies were delivered to the on-duty sergeant at the Gwinnett County Police Department’s Westside 
Precinct. His reaction said it all—he was thrilled to receive them and jokingly mentioned he’d be keeping 
everything at his desk! 

Our officers were incredibly appreciative of the thoughtful gesture. This cherished annual tradition continues to 
strengthen the strong relationship we enjoy with our local police department. Thank you for helping us show 
our gratitude to those who keep our community safe! 

SSRC Fundraising:Tee Up for a Great Cause with Heritage Golf Links! 

 

Attention Smoketree Neighbors and Friends, 

Looking for the perfect gift idea to kick off the new year or a way to enjoy your favorite sport while supporting 
our community? We’ve got an exciting opportunity just for you! 

Smoketree Swim and Recreation Club (SSRC) is thrilled to partner with Heritage Golf Links to bring you an 
amazing deal on golf while raising funds to support the ongoing improvement of our neighborhood facilities. 



Heritage Golf Links generously donated two certificates for rounds of golf for four players. While one certificate 
has already been claimed, one certificate remains available and can be used until August 5, 2025. 

The certificate is being sold for $175, offering a significant value compared to its face value of $220–$240 
(depending on day/time). It includes a round of golf for four players (based on tee time availability) and is a 
Cart Fee Only Round (an additional $25 at the time of use). 

Don’t miss this chance to grab an incredible deal on golf while supporting the continued growth and operation 
of SSRC! 

To purchase the remaining certificate, please contact SSRC President, Jayne Rauser, at 
president.smoketree@gmail.com to arrange payment and delivery of your physical certificate. 

Thank you for your support of Smoketree Swim and Recreation Club, and we hope you enjoy this great 
opportunity to hit the greens while giving back to our wonderful community! 

 

Would you like to help keep our entryways beautiful? 

 

We’re looking for volunteers to lead or join an “Entryway Team” to organize the ongoing care and maintenance 
of all our neighborhood entryways. Whether you can lend a hand occasionally or would prefer to contribute 
financially, your support is welcome and appreciated. 

If you’re interested, please contact us at board@smoketree.us to join the team or make a donation. 

 

 

 

Important Update: SSRC Signals will be delivered via email from 
smoketreesignalnews@gmail.com. Please add this address to your 
mailbox to ensure you receive our emails and send stories and requests 
for the Signal here as well. 
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